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Executive Committee Report 
 
Transit Oriented Development Policy and Guidelines 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the Transit Oriented Development Policy C565, as outlined in 
Attachment 1 of the February 8, 2012, Sustainable Development report 
2012SPE103, be approved. 

2. That the Transit Oriented Development Guidelines, as outlined in 
Attachment 2 of the February 8, 2012, Sustainable Development report 
2012SPE103, be approved 

History 

• At the February 8, 2012, Executive Committee meeting, the February 8, 
2012, Sustainable Development report 2012SPE103 was considered and 
the Committee heard from I. Blaine, West Jasper Sherwood; and J. Post, 
Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues. 

Attachment 

• February 8, 2012, Sustainable Development report 2012SPE103 

 

**Please bring copies of Attachments 2 and 3 which were previously 
distributed with the February 8, 2012, Executive Committee agenda – 
Item 6.1** 
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